Thank you for registering your child for the February Preschool Vacation Camp at the Winchester Recreation Department!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tuesday February 18 - Friday February 21, 2020
In order to help us provide a fun camp experience, please be sure to:

1.Fill out the attached information form. Your child cannot be dropped off at camp without this form on file. If you do not have it with you, a blank form will be available at drop-off to be completed before you leave. Please make sure to include the best number to reach you while your child is at camp.

2. Pack a snack and lunch for your child each day. Please remember that we are a peanut- and tree-nut free school, so check food labels before including them in your child’s lunchbox. Any item containing nuts will be sent home.

3. Make sure your child has appropriate outerwear for the weather. We love to play and sled outside! Snow pants, mittens, hats, and boots are required for outdoor play. It may be a good idea to pack an extra pair of dry pants and socks in case outdoor play leads to cold/wet clothes. Also, please label outerwear to avoid mix-ups and the lost and found bin.

4. Be prompt- vacation camp can be a fun experience with new friends, but waiting for a late pick-up can cause undue anxiety.
Camp runs from 8:30am to 2:00pm. Drop-off and pick-up will be at the classroom by the Kid Connection office. 
Please call the office at (781)721-7125 if your child will be absent or you need to contact the camp.
Please specify the preschool camp if you need to speak to someone regarding your child.

Thank you, have a fun week!

Sonja Ferraguto
Director, Kid Connection

